
Attention : Kye Miles

Dear Sir

As a Hillside Road resident, I have recently become aware of the following DA and would like 
to lodge my objection. It appears from the plans submitted that there is a proposal to add 
another storey on to the existing ''storage space'' which to my understanding was never 
approved as a residential space in the first place. This extra storey would severely impact on 
the streetscape of the road not to mention that the house is only set back to half the official 
distance off the lot line and takes up most of the width of the block. Plus the impact this 
proposed extension will surely have on their immediate neighbours. 

I would appreciate you taking these objections into consideration.

Yours faithfully
Sue Lawrence

Sent: 4/02/2022 12:00:02 PM
Subject: DA 2021/2622 for 65 Hillside Road, Newport


